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5th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to be able to offer, once again next term, children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 the chance to join our 

successful “musical performance” club. 

Mr Pete Selby will continue to lead on this. Mr Selby has many years’ experience leading music across 

schools in Somerset and has enjoyed much success working with us at Brookside in the recent past. 

The club will take place on a Friday from 15:15 – 16:10 pm; staff will ensure your child/ren get to the club 

after school and you can collect them at 4.10pm from Otters class at the front of the school. 

It will begin on Friday 13th January, and run for 10 weeks in total, finishing on Friday 24th March. 

If your child has a passion for song and a commitment to performance, then sign and sing up! It would be 

great to put Brookside on the stage and bring music back to the masses. 

Places are limited to 40 on a first come, first serve basis. Please note we are asking for a clear commitment 

to the 10 weeks so that we can work towards live performances for the group in school and in community 

events in the Summer Term including the Mid Somerset Spectacular at Strode Theatre in June. 

To book your space please go to ParentPay. 

The charge for this club will by £20 per child for the whole 10 weeks. 

We will send out final details at the start of the new term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Ashford/ Pete Selby 
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